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P U B L I C  S E R V I C E  A N N O U N C E M E N T  

November 6, 2015 

The City of Oneonta plans to pave the top course on Clinton St, between West St and Chestnut 

St, next week, starting Monday, November 9
th

. 

Work will take place between 7:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., and is expected to take two days. During 

this time, Clinton St will be closed to all through traffic.  

Parking on the affected streets will be prohibited during the work, and any vehicles parked on 

the street will be towed at the vehicle owner’s expense. Drivers are asked to please comply with 

all work zone signage and flaggers. 

For questions, please call the Department of Public Service at (607) 432-2100. 


